
    Date:22.05.202

Declaration of No Fire Accidents at Yodha Lab 

          Yodha Manufacturing and Equipments Private 

Limited hereby declare that we have not experienced any fire 

accidents within the premises of our laboratory From 17.03.2019. 

Fire safety is of utmost importance to us, and we have taken 

proactive measures to prevent fire hazards and maintain a safe 

working environment.  

Our staff members have undergone comprehensive fire safety 

training, which covers fire prevention, evacuation procedures, and 

the proper use of fire extinguishing equipment. 

Adequate safety equipment, such as fire extinguishers, fire blankets, 

and first aid kits, are strategically placed throughout the laboratory. 

Clear signage indicating emergency exits, assembly points, and fire 

safety procedures are prominently displayed. 

Based on our records and diligent monitoring, we can confidently 

affirm that there have been no fire accidents within our laboratory 

during the specified period. 

We remain dedicated to upholding the highest standards of fire 

safety and will continue to prioritize the well-being and safety of our 

employees and premises. 

                    G.Archana 

              Authorized Signatory 


